
Fair  to  bring  nonprofits,
volunteers together
On  March 15, Live Violence Free will host the Helping Hands
volunteer fair at Lake Tahoe Community College.

Service organizations and nonprofits in need of volunteers
will inform locals of their services and how they can get
involved in what they do.

The fair is designed to connect those in the South Tahoe area
with skills, time, and passion to give with organizations that
most need community support.

It  will  be  from  3-5pm  in  the  commons  area  of  the  main
building.

Nonprofits and service organization wishing to participate may
register or rent a table online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/03/fair-bring-nonprofits-volunteers-together/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/03/fair-bring-nonprofits-volunteers-together/
https://www.classy.org/south-lake-tahoe/events/volunteer-fair-helping-hands/e119568/

